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Minutes of the North Springs Homeowners Association Executive Committee 

November 14, 2011 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Doug Williams, president. 

Present were Kate, Ashley, Doug Alli, Kent, Bart, and Jennifer 

Absent were Barbara, Corey 

 

Treasurer Report—present by Alli, discussed, accepted by EC vote 

 

Communications—presented by Doug included a new Facebook account established that can be used 

for communication with Assoc. membership.  Newsletter options were discussed. 

 

Improvements—presented by Kate 

  Landscaping by Pike around new entrance monuments scheduled for Dec. 12 install. 

  Street signs (5), as reported by Jenn, will be furnished by COSS for Advantage to install 

on poles.  Kent mentioned that Advantage had been in contact by phone and by email as to when NSHA 

would like to have the sign work done. 

  Traffic calming—briefly discussed, suggested that perhaps block captains could obtain 

feedback, and there could be an Assoc. meeting for information and discussion 

 

Membership—presented by Ashley 

  There are a few new members 

  Approximately 30 membership directories have been distributed 

 

Government Affairs—presented by Kent 

  Doug reviewed the Chip Collins sponsored “town hall” meeting regarding potential 

sidewalks along Brandon Mill.  Suggested that various neighborhood associations should work together 

on the issue. 

  By-Law amendments were presented for consideration, very briefly discussed, but 

action was tabled until the Dec. EC meeting.    

 

Social—presented by Nicole 

  No extended discussion or action taken 

 

EC adjourned until Dec. 2011 meeting. 

 


